IMAGINE LAND
By: Mariah B.
Once there was a girl named Lena. Lena Loved to draw more then anything in the
world. She would draw everything. One day she sat down at her drawing table
and thought I want to draw something amazing, something that will make
everyone go "WOW, that’s a great drawing, Lena”. So Lena drew Imagine Land.
Imagine Land had all sorts of cool things; the coolest being a Big Train that could
take you anywhere in the world. In Imagine Land, there were kids from all around
the world. There were two girls that Lena created in her story. One girl was from
China and her name was Melana. She had short black hair and was wearing a
dress with beautiful pink roses on it. The other girl’s name was Tikini and she was
from Africa. Tikini had long curly hair and wore a plain old brown dress.
Everybody thought Lena’s drawing of Imagine Land with Melana and Tikini in it
was so cool.
When Lena went to sleep that night she was proud that she had drawn such a
good picture. All she wanted to do was to go to school the next day and show all
of her friends about Imagine Land. When Lena woke up she noticed that she
wasn't in her room; she was in Imagine Land. Oh my gosh, she said it looked like
she was in the future. All of a sudden the two girls walked up to her. It was Tikini
and Melana. They told her that Imagine Land was really low on energy and the
only way to get out of Imagine Land was to help generate more energy for
Imagine Land.Lena wanted to get out of Imagine Land as soon as possible so she
came up with a plan. She started by planting a lot of plants in the Imagine Land
Garden. That helped some. Then she went to Imagine Land beach and tried to get
as much trash as she could out of the sand. That helped just a little bit. Then she
watered all of the plants in Imagine Land. That did the trick. She helped make
Imagine Land great again.
Tick Tick Tick, she was awakened by her alarm. She was still in bed, it was all a
dream. Lena somehow knew though that she could make a difference in this
world by her own efforts. That made her very happy!

